NEWSLETTER / NEWS RELEASE
From the Office of the Mayor

FORIMMEDIATE RELEASE JULY 18, 2017

MAYOR SCHNEIDER WELCOMESTOTAL ACCESSURGENT CARE
TOTHECITY OF FLORISSANT

Mayor Schneider is pleased to welcome another nesinbss to the City of Florissant, Total Access
Urgent Care (TAUC) held its grand opening on Tugsdaly 18th. Total Access Urgent Care is
located at 1090 N. Hwy 67. In attendance for thban cutting and grand opening was TAUC Chief
Executive Officer Dr. Matt Bruckel, M.D. and Medidairector & Manager of Advanced Practice
Providers Andrew Wahle, PA-C, Chief Tim Lowery, @ouman Tim Lee, TAUC staff and members
of the Chamber.

Total Access Urgent Care’s mission is to create faendly and affordable health care in every
community. TAUC is open every day from 8:00 a.on8100 p.m. including holidays. For more
information visit their website atww.tauc.com

Mayor Schneider again would like to welcome Totatéss Urgent Care to the City of Florissant.
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